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13th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 – Set Changes 
 
Over the next couple of weeks there will be some changes made to Maths and Science sets 
for some students that will come into effect on Monday 26th April.  If your child is affected 
then they will be spoken to by either their Maths or Science teacher in the coming days.  
Any changes will be formally communicated home on Tuesday 20th April.    
 
The changes originally were to have taken place around the end of the Autumn term 2020 
but were delayed due to the January lockdown and ensuring we had enough evidence for 
the changes.  There will be some further changes to Science sets at the end of this academic 
year as some students will start to follow the separate science courses.  More information 
will come out about that later this term. 
 
If you do not hear from us next week, then please assume that there is no change of 
grouping for your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Dr KJ Norton-Berry 
Assistant Principal  
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